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Who We are! 

• We are the SFC Toddler Group and we meet 
weekly (Tuesday Afternoon) in Term Time. 

• Our attendance is about 25 children weekly. 

• The majority of the children are between 1 
month to 4 years old. 

• Many parents now work so we have several 
grandparents and Childminders. 



To be thankful for: 

• All the Children and carers who 
attend. 

• Yvonne, Linda P, Linda W, Renata, 
Pauline B, Barbara R & Hilary as 
well as all those who have 
helped with Toddlers. 

• Mark, Max and Roz for setting up 
after Sunday Service. 

• Older siblings who came to 
Holiday Club and Activity 
Mornings. 

• The Summer Party with the 
greatly enjoyed Bouncy Castle. 

• Another lovely Christmas party 
and for Rob our resident Father 
Christmas 
 



Christmas Celebrations 2016 

• Christmas Party & Nativity 

• Thanks to Lance & Carol for organising the  
Nativity for the Carers and Children. The 
children took part and the event was 
enjoyed by one and all. 

• Thanks to Robert for being our Father 
Christmas again this year. 



To pray for: 
• For children going into 

nursery next year. 

• For numbers to grow. 

• That we can witness to 
the Group. 

• Continued commitment 
from our excellent 
support team. 



Future plans: 
• By talking to carers, we 

hope to encourage older 
siblings to attend other 
Church events. 

• Hilary will be running a 
Toddler Group on Thursday 
afternoons starting from 8th 
June 2017. 

• To run  an event explaining 
the Easter story. 

• Christmas party! 

 


